
Board Determination on Internal U.S. Army Referral 

 

At its February 17, 1996 Board Meeting, the Review Board voted to release in full, with the exception 

of social security numbers (which shall be postponed until the year 2017), Department of the Army 

Inspector General equities present in a 1, 216 page referral received from the Army’s Investigative 

Records Repository (IRR).  The referral pages are part of the overall IRR case file on Richard Case 

Nagell, which consists of approximately 1, 517 pages.  Once the complete case file is processed by 

IRR, document numbers will be assigned on the RIFs created by IRR; but at the present time, the 

action reported was taken on a subset of a larger file, not yet identified by number,  referred 

internally within the Army. 


